
Cyclo-Vets General Membership and BOD Meeting
February 3, 2024

2023 BOD Members Present:

President - David Nichols
Vice-President - Unfilled position
Secretary - Jean Passino
Treasurer - Stu Weinshanker
Past President - Don Danner
Bike Coalition - Paul Gorman
Sponsorship - Armen Khachadourian
Member at Large / Newsletter - John Goodman
Member at Large / Clothing - Rob Bernhard
Member at Large / Membership - Unfilled position
Club members present: 38

The 2024 General Membership Meeting was held from 11:00 AM - 3:00 PM on February 3, 2024 at
McGregors Ale House, 10475 San Diego Mission Rd. San Diego, CA 92108. The meeting included a no
cost luncheon for all club members. Members also brought cycling related items for a no cost swap meet.
All items not taken by club members during the luncheon were later donated to the San Diego Velodrome
Youth Program. 2023 club president, David Nichols, presided over a short meeting and ballots for 2024
officers were distributed and votes counted.

Treasurer’s Report
Stu reported a balance on January 31, 2024, of $18,048.03.

Sponsorship Report
David reported that current sponsors are Pemberley Realty Group (Roxanne Govari), Digital Payments
(Armen Khachadourian), the law firm of Richard L. Duquette, Esq., Adams Avenue Bicycles, Sport Rx,
Spinergy. m.h. Construction (Bruce Smith), Zoca Gear. A full list with contact information is on the CV
website. David asked that club members consider our sponsors when making bicycle related purchases.

2024 Board of Directors positions
David reported that the club is in need of members to run for some board positions. The club needs
candidates for the following positions: vice-president, membership chair, and member-at-large.



David urged club members to consider running for one of these positions. Jane Coates agreed to run for
membership chair and was added to the ballot.
Ballots were distributed to all club members. and votes counted.

Meeting ended at 3:00PM.


